ADEQ

A R K A N S A S
Department of Environmental Quality

July 23,2012

Susan McClendon, Chief Financial Officer
Drew Foam Companies, Inc.

1093 Hwy 278 East

Monticello, AR 71655

Re: NPDES Stormwater Industrial Permit, DMR Submittal — Too Early
Drew Foam Companies, Inc., Monticello, AR
Permit No. ARR000817, AFIN 22-00057

Dear Ms. McClendon,

You are receiving this letter because ADEQ general permits section received stormwater Discharge
Monitoring Reports (DMRs) from your facility for the first half of 2012.

While it is a requirement of the general stormwater discharge permit that you sample your effluent twice
per year, we ask that you send both DMRs together along with your annual report. This single mailing is
due before January 31% of the year following the monitoring,.

This facility is classified as Industrial Sector Y2 of the General Stormwater Permit. This DMR did
include data for all the required parameters of the General Permit. This industrial sector has the following
benchmark parameter monitoring requirements:

Pollutant Benchmark Value (mg/l)
pH 6.0 s.u.t0 9.0 s.u.
Chemical Oxygen Demand 120

Total Suspended Solids 100

Oil & Grease 15

For further instructions on filling out DMRs and for a copy of the newest version of the DMR form,
please see our website at:
http://www .adeq.state.ar.us/water/branch_permits/general _permits/stormwater/industrial/industrial.htm

If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free to
contact me at (501) 682-0627 or varberrvk@adeq.state.ar.us .

Sincerely,

Katherine A. Yarben‘y/y

Engineer, General Permits Section
Water Division

Enclosure: 2012 DMR Submission
cc: Electronic Files, (ARR000817, AFIN 22-00057 w/attachment)
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